August 15th 2022
Att: Leak Forgiveness
Dear Leak forginess
My name is Mamadou S Barry owner of 2176 Davidson Ave Bronx, NY 10453 DEP Account # 5001012343001. It has come to my attention that my water bill has been increasing very high for the past few months starting April 2022 to August 13th 2022 Bill due to a leak in the bathroom toilette that I have recently discovered on my 2nd floor tenant. The reason I have not found out about this all this time was because I have travelled outside the country to go visit and help my mother who was sick ( Thank God she is now feeling better) in West Africa Guinea from March 1rst to June 15th  2022. After I returned I went to check the house on July 25th to see if everything is ok then I saw the problem and solved the problem on July 26th. I am writing this letter now to please ask you for forgiveness as I will make sure this type of problem will not happen again.
Thank you very much in advance for your forginess
Sincerely
Mamadou S Barry
